## NATO UNCLASSIFIED AND PUBERO DISCLOSED



## UNITED KINGDOM DELEGATION TO THE NORTH ATLANTIC COUNCIL OTAN/NATO

Place du Maréchal de Lattre de Tassigny PARIS, XVIe

Telephone: Mirabeau 53.90

4 August, 1967

Dear Mr. Roberts,

Thank you so much for your letter, PO/67/585 of 3 August, enclosing the suggested outline, drawn up by M. Spaak, for the report to Ministers of the Special Group on the future tasks of the Alliance.

2. I have forwarded this to Mr. Watson.

Yours sincerely,

Juy Milai

(G.E. Millard)

Mr. James A. Roberts,
Deputy Secretary General,
OTAN/NATO.